
HAWKS 
Term 6 Week 6 

Date: Friday 
12th July 2024

This week… Circuits, pilates, netball, football, benchball, cornhole, penalty shootouts, rounders, 
swimming, research project, Sports Day, Leavers practice, filming, day in Folkestone!

Next week… Monday 15th July – Bikeability 
We have had to confirm the number of cyclists for this event, and unfortunately 
cannot accept anymore children. For those taking part, please don’t forget your 
bikes and your helmets. Please let us know (if you haven’t already) whether you 
need to borrow a bike or helmet. It is looking likely that it will all take place on the 
Monday, but I will let you know ASAP, if any children will be riding on Tuesday instead. 

Wednesday 17th July – Water Fight and Last Swim in our pool. 
It’ll be a morning of watery fun! We’ll start with a water fight: children can wear their 
swimming gear, a t-shirt and/or shorts. Then we’ll have some games in our school 
pool. The children will need a towel and a PE kit to change into after. 

Thursday 18th July – Play Day and Shirt Signing. 
This will be our last full day together. For this reason we are going to have a day of 
play and games. This will consist of indoor games, such as board games/card 
games/quizzes etc. Our games here are limited, so feel free to bring in any fun 
games you might have. We will then have a big outdoor play with lots of games and 
activities. 
We will also be getting shirts signed, they children are welcome to wear these for the 
whole day, so no need for a change of shirt. Just have a plain shirt, and some pens 
ready for everyone to sign. 

Friday 19th July – Last Day, Leavers’ Service, and Buffet Lunch! 
It will be our usual traditional service, starting with the church service at 11. 
After the service, we will be heading back to school, to have a buffet lunch in the 
hall – starting around 12:15. 
Every year, we ask you lovely people to help contribute to the buffet. Nothing big, 
but just some picky foods and some drinks. This is completely optional and nobody is 
expected to provide anything. However, if you are able to help donate some food, 
drink or plates/cups, then that would be very much appreciated. I have created a 
word document, with suggested buffet items, and uploaded it to a Google Drive 
folder. If you would like to donate, please put your child’s name next to it. Some 
items may require more than one person, so there are a few boxes for names if 
needed. 
Please use the link below to access the list… 

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1Fxi7FQEtshLIDI9Uo4WlP7r26HC0nTXg/edit 

After lots of food and drink have been consumed, we will eventually say a final 
farewell to our Year 6s at around 13:15. The children will need to have all their be-
longings and exit through the paddock as the whole school waves goodbye.

Have a fantastic weekend everyone! 

Mr. J
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